
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
December 1, 2008 
 
David L. Taylor 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
 Re: Variance Report Template 
  Docket No. 07-035-93 
  
Dear Mr. Taylor, 
 
On November 25, 2008, the Public Service Commission received the Variance Report Template 
from Rocky Mountain Power, Committee of Consumer Services, and Division of Public 
Utilities. 
 
The Public Service Commission accepts the variance report template as meeting the requirement 
in the Commissions 2007 General Rate Case Order. 
 
Therefore, by this letter, the Commission approves the Variance Report Template and orders 
Rocky Mountain Power to file a completed report semi-annually on an on-going basis. 
 
If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6716 or email 
at jorchard@utah.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                                       
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
 
cc: Steve McDougal, Michele Beck, Cheryl Murray, Donna DeRonne, Philip Powlick, Artie Powell, 

Joni Zenger, Brenda Salter, Michael Ginsberg, Patricia Schmid, Paul Proctor, Mark Moench, 
Gary Dodge, and Robert Reeder 

mailto:jorchard@utah.gov.

